
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety, Councillor Nicholas 

Bennett J.P. has made the following executive decision:  
 
 
SOUTH EDEN PARK ROAD/ MONKS ORCHARD/LINKS WAY/ROUNDABOUT 
SAFETY SCHEME 
 

Reference Report: 

LINKS WAY ROUNDABOUT SAFETY SCHEME, 16/11/2023 Environment and 
Community Services Policy Development and Scrutiny Committee    
 
Decision: 

 

The Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety approved the 
proposed junction improvements at the roundabout of South Eden Park Road / Links 

Way / Monks Orchard Road, as detailed in section 3 of the report.  
 

The Portfolio Holder agreed that any minor changes to the design could be delegated 
to the Director of Environment and Public Protection, in consultation with the Portfolio 
Holder. 

 
Reasons: 
 

The report sought approval to make pedestrian and cycle safety improvements at the 

roundabout of South Eden Park Road / Links Way / Monks Orchard Road 
Roundabout. The proposals were aimed at reducing the number of collisions at this 

location and so provide a safer environment for all road users. 
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the ECS PDS on 16th November 2023 and 

the Committee supported the proposal. 
 

 
………………………………………….. 

Councillor Nicholas Bennett J.P.  

Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety 
 
TASNIM SHAWKAT 

Director of Corporate Services & Governance 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 

Bromley BR1 3UH 
 
Date of Decision:   16 November 2023 

Decision Reference: ECS 20329 

 
  


